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area was congested or not, the helicopter's low altitude "constituted a hazard to the people
that were using the highway, and to their property, namely their vehicles."

These examples are part of the current guidance the FAA uses in determining whether a
certain helicopter flight operation is considered over a "congested area."

This response was prepared by Bruce Glendening, Attorney in the Regulations Division of
the Office of the Chief Counsel and has been coordinated with the Air Transportation
Division of Flight Standards Service. If you have additional questions regarding this matter,
please contact us at your convenience at (202) 267-3073.

Sincerely,

~ f:V;
Rebecca B. MacPherson
Assistant Chief Counsel
for Regulations Division, AGC-200


